
 
Webster County School District 

95 Clark Ave. 
Eupora, Mississippi 39744 

662-258-4008 
 
 

BID NOTICE 
 
The Webster County School District will accept bids until 10:00 a.m., Friday, February 12th, 2016 
for the purchase of Internet Services for the district. Copies of the bid specifications for the bid 
can be acquired as follows: 
 

1) Picked up at the school district office at 95 Clark Ave., Eupora, Mississippi 
2) Requested by phone at 662-258-4008 ext. 11 
3) Requested by email at shea@webstercountyschools.org 
4) Acquired from the district’s E-Rate 470 on the USAC EPC site. 

 
Bids will be opened at 11:00 a.m., Friday, February 12th , 2016 in the Board Room of the Webster 
County School District Office at 95 Clark Ave., Eupora, Mississippi.  Bids must be submitted in a 
sealed envelope clearly marked as follows: 
 
“Internet Service Proposal”  
 
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.  
 
The Webster School District Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids 
and to waive any informalities.  
 
 
Jack Treloar 
Superintendent 
Webster County School District 
 
*Publish on January 20th and 27th, 2016 
 


